
 

July, 2020 

Dear Customers 

 

Notice: Measure against COVID-19(3RD UPDATE) 

 

In Tokyo today, the alert level for COVID-19 raised the warning level to the most 

serious level of four levels, therefore, we announce once again that our employees 

in Tokyo head office will recommend working from home for giving top priority to 

their safety. 

 

■Duration: From 26th February, 2020 until indefinite period 

■Measure 1: Adopt a flexible working time system 

Measure 2: Adopt a telework system 

 ※Business hour (9：00 am to 6:00 pm) will not be affected 

 

Notice of termination will be informed other time. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may be caused due to this measure. 

If you have any concerns, please contact our customer service or our sales. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Knot Global Holdings Co., Ltd. 

C.E.O Takamitsu Matsuzawa 


